
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 9/12/2011 4:56:17 PM 
To: Michael Colvin (mc3@cpuc.ca.gov) (mc3@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: CARB fees 

Michael - can you tell me if we will be seeing a scoping memo or anything regarding 
the reimbursement of CARB fees paid from ALJ Long in the near future ? Any insight 
you may have on this $10 million issue would be appreciated. 
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